
NOTICE OF AN OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT  
AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC HEARING 

 
In accordance with the requirements of the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act, notice is given 
of the receipt of an application for exemption for a change of ownership of The Quad Cities 
Rehabilitation Institute 653 52nd Avenue, Moline, Illinois. This change of ownership is considered 
a change of control of a health care facility’s operation not resulting in a change of the current 
licensee (#E-024-23). 
 
Iowa Health System d/b/a UnityPoint Health, and Presbyterian Healthcare Services, a New Mexico 
nonprofit corporation have entered into an agreement whereby each party and its subsidiaries will 
become financially and operationally integrated and whereby a new parent entity, SummitOne 
Enterprises, Inc., will be formed to serve as the sole corporate member of the two existing health 
systems, UPH and Presbyterian.   
 
This exemption application was called substantially complete on May 25, 2023.  Written requests 
(no emails or faxes will be accepted) for a public hearing must be received by the Illinois Health 
Facilities and Services Review Board no later than June 9, 2023.   Consideration by the State 
Board has been tentatively scheduled for the August 15, 2023, State Board Meeting. Any person 
wanting to submit written comments on this project must submit these comments by July 26, 2023. 
 
The Application can be viewed at the offices of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review 
Board at the address below or at the State Board’s website 
(https://www.illinois.gov/sites/hfsrb/Pages/default.aspx  
 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street (2nd Floor) 

Springfield IL 62761 
217-782-3516 

(TTY #800-547-0466 for hearing impaired only) 
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